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7 July 2025 
Secondary – A Level Results Day 

  
  
  
   
   
   
  
  
  
Dear parent / carer  
  
I am writing to you with important information regarding A Level Results Day this summer.  
  
Students will be able to collect their results from Tranby House at 9:00am on Thursday 14 
August.    
  
Results should be collected in person by the student at this time. If this is not possible, students 
should contact the exams office via hhs-exams@hessleacademy.com where further information 
will be made available.  
  
All students will also receive a copy of their results by email.  This will be sent on the same day, 
before 12:00pm, to their school email address.   
   
Sixth Form staff will be on hand throughout the morning to support and advise students about their 
results.  
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
  
May I take this opportunity once again to thank you sincerely for all the support you have given to 
myself and my staff whilst your child has been on our school roll.  It has been a real team effort, 
and I am very grateful.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr V Groak 
Headteacher 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
mailto:hhs-exams@hessleacademy.com

